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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Dt. 6th May 2019 

 
 

On the request of the State Government of Odisha in the wake 
of Fani Cyclone, the NEET (UG) - 2019 Examination, which was 
scheduled to be held on 05.05.2019 (Sunday), was postponed ONLY 
for the Candidates having Examination Centres in Odisha until 
further notice.  
 

The exam for the above candidates will now be held on 
20/05/2019 from 10.00 AM to 1.00 PM. The centres of exam will 
remain the same. The revised Admit Cards are being issued shortly.    
  

For latest updates and   further information on the NEET (UG) -
2019 Examination, please visit the website: www.ntaneet.nic.in, 
www.nta.ac.in as all Important Notices/Corrigendum/ 
Addendum/Updates etc. will only be uploaded on these websites.   
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